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Date: 11 August 2020 
 
Alert  
 
Flosteril FLO-MED-8130 non-sterile gowns do not meet minimum standards for fluid 
resistance. 
 
Products affected 
 
There is one product affected. Flosteril FLO-MED-8130 Non-Sterile gowns supplied 
by Vannin Healthcare (VHC) Global. Packaging for this product may vary. Images of 
the known variations of the packaging are in Annex 1 to help identification. 

 
Affected Product Stock Keeping Units (SKU): 
BWK9877  
BWK9845 
BWK9846 
BWK9847 
BWK9823 
BWK9796 
BWK9741 
 
Supplier: Vannin Healthcare (VHC) Global Flosteril 
MPC: FLOMED-8130 

 
Action 
 
Provided from central stocks: 

• Check your stock immediately for unused Flosteril FLO-MED-8130 gowns 
from the SKUs listed above 

• Stop using immediately and quarantine any unused gowns.  

• Prepare quarantined gowns for collection.  Further instruction will be issued in 
the next two weeks for their collection with a target date of collection to be 
started week commencing 31 August 2020.  

• Do not dispose of the gowns.  

• Share this ICA with anyone you supplied these gowns to.  
 

 
 



Privately sourced: 

• Check your stock immediately as above. Quarantined stock shall be managed 
locally and should be returned to your supplier 

 
Contact NSDR on 0800 915 9964 for any emergency replacements required 
 
For all general enquiries for the PPE Dedicated Channel, call Customer Services on 
0800 876 6802. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Annex 1 Packaging Images. Packaging may vary.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


